
From: 
Sent: Friday 27 October 2017 11:28 
To: (CAB-MALMSTROM);  (CAB-MALMSTROM) 
Subject: Thank you letter addressed to Ms Åsenius - AmCham EU event on 17 October 

2017 
Attachments: Thank you letter - AmCham EU event - Maria Åsenius.pdf 

Dear 

Please find attached a letter addressed to Ms Åsenius on behalf of Susan Danger, CEO at AmCham EU, 
thanking her for her conversation with Ms Danger during AmCham EU’s event entitled, a ‘A new era for 
EU trade policy?’ on Tuesday, 17 October 2017. We would appreciate if you could pass on this letter to 
her for her interest.  

Our members and guests greatly appreciated Ms Åsenius’ time and hearing her thoughtful 
contributions. It was a pleasure to listen to the European Commission’s perspective on European and 
global trade policy at a time of challenge and opportunity. 

We hope that Ms Åsenius found the event to be interesting and worthwhile, and that we can continue 
to debate this important issue in the future to make trade work better for all. In the meantime, should 
we be able to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.  

Yours sincerely,  
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